
CRA Newsletter, 12-11-2017 

  
Principal’s Message 
One of many state requirements is for schools to provide the opportunity for parents to attend 
seminars on Youth Protection.  This includes bullying, child abuse, mental health, suicide 
prevention etc.  These seminars are presented by local school districts.  
Here are two seminars that are coming up early in 2018.  You are welcome to attend one of 
these seminars if you are interested: 
Monday, January 10, 2018    Cyprus High School - Brockbank Campus (2935 S 8560 W.) 6:00-
8:30 pm 
Wednesday, February 28, 2018   Salt Lake School for the Performing Arts (2291S. 2000E) 6:00 
pm start. 
Kent Fuller, Principal 
  
Air Quality Concerns 
As air quality becomes a concern in the winter months, we will be watching air quality reports 

each day.   
There are many reporting stations around the valley – conditions vary from station to 

station.  Sometimes when the conditions down in the valley are not good, air quality in the 

Canyon Rim area isn’t as severe.  The Utah Division of Air Quality has given the following recess 

guidelines regarding the Particulate Matter (PM) in the air to help schools know which levels are 

unsafe for outdoor recess.    
 Green & Yellow air quality:  all children may go outside for recess. (PM 2.5 below 35.5) 
 Orange air quality:  unsafe for children with asthma or breathing problems – those 

students may stay in for recess. (PM 2.5 below 55.4) 
 Red air quality: unsafe for all students – entire student body will in stay in for recess. (PM 

2.5 above 55.5) 
CRA students remained indoors for the afternoon recess today as the air quality worsened 

throughout the day.   
Parents, please shut your engines off while waiting in the pick-up line after school to help 

improve air quality.  Thank you! 

  
Student Performances for Parents 
One more reminder…there are holiday programs happening at Canyon Rim Academy for the next two 
weeks.  Each grade will participate in a parent performance, and the Band & Orchestra classes will also 
perform for parents.  We hope you will come and see what your child/children have been learning in 
their music classes this year.  Please join us for these fun performances:  
  
               Thursday, December 14:                4th, 5th & 6th Band & Orchestra Concert, 2:30 p.m.  

– Multipurpose Room 
  
               Friday, December 15:                     Kindergarten Performances  
                                                                           Shapiro AM Class, 8:35-9:15 
                                                                           Hedin AM Class, 9:55-10:30 
                                                                           Shapiro PM Class, 11:20-12:00 
                                                                           Hedin PM Class, 12:40-1:15 
  
               Wednesday, December 20:           ORFF Music Performances 
                                                                           1st – 3rd Grade Classes, 9:00-9:45 – Multipurpose Room 
                                                                           4th – 6th Grade Classes, 10:15-11:00 – Multipurpose Room 
  
Parents of Band & Orchestra students:  if you park in the church parking lot next to the school when you 
come to the concert this Thursday, please back in the parking spaces so that student pick-up can run 



smoothly after school ends.  Band & Orchestra classes will not be held on Thursday this week after the 
concert.    

  
  

SHAKESPEARE AUDITIONS FAST 
APPROACHING! 

Friday, December 15 

  
We are excited to be performing 

The Tempest  
this year for the CRA Shakespeare play! 

  
Information about the play and auditions will be given out to 
5th and 6th graders at a lunch recess meeting on Monday, December 11th. 
Auditions will be after school on Friday, December 15.  
[If you are involved in the ski program, you can audition Thursday (Dec. 14th) at lunch. Please 
email Mrs. Black if this is your plan.] 
The cast will be posted outside the office on the following Monday, December 18. 
Performance dates are March 21st and 22nd.  
Rehearsals are after school on Tuesdays and Fridays, starting in January. 
Leisha Black 

lblack@canyonrimacademy.org 
  

Save At School 
Washington Federal will be at Canyon Rim Academy for Save at School this week on 

Wednesday, December 13
th

 during the lunch hour.  Students may deposit money into their 

accounts.   

  
Calendar 

See the above schedule for student performance dates.  
Thursday, December 21:               Early Dismissal, 1:15 
December 22-January 1:                Winter Holiday Break 
Tuesday, January 2:                        School resumes after the break 
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